
 

 

Term 3 - Week 6 

September 2022 

1st School Cross Country 

1st PTA Meeting 

12th  Chocolate fundraiser 
 Information to follow 

13th BOT Meeting Via Zoom 
 @ 7pm   

16th PTA Quiz Night 
 Information to follow 

22nd Interschool Cross 
 Country Y5/6 

28th Douche Dance 
 Performance 

28th Kea & Weka Formal 
 Dance 6.30pm - 7.30pm 

November 2022 

1st BOT Meeting Via Zoom 
 @ 7pm  

14th Class & Individual 
 Photos 

11th  Teachers Only Day 

 (School Closed) 

 

 

Term Dates 2022 

Term 3 
Monday 25/07/22 to  

Friday 30/09/22 
Term 4 

Monday 17/10/22 to 
Thursday 15/12/22 

 
 

Keep up to date  

Website                              

www.orewabeach.school.co.nz                         

or Orewa Beach School 

Facebook page 

                                               

Orewa Beach School                                

280 Centreway Road  

Orewa 0931                             

Tel 09 426 4849                                         

office@orewabeach.school.nz    

HE WAKA EKE NOA  We are all in this together 

Newsletter 

 
“Wherever you go, no matter what the weather, always bring your own sunshine”  

Kia ora koutou  

A very warm welcome to our new students 

and their families. 

Road Rules 

Thank you to all that have been adhering to 

the road rules around our school. Could all 

parents and caregivers that use Nukumea 

Common for drop off’s and pick up’s ensure 

that they are not parking over driveways as 

we have had some complaints from 

residences that have been blocked from 

getting access to and from their properties. 

Office Hours 

Our school office is open from 8.30am to 

3.45pm Monday to Friday. 

Accessibility Ramps 

We are delighted to finally be able to say 

that the majority of this work is nearing 

completion. Our last two concrete ramps will 

hopefully be poured today. This will allow 

access to the junior toilet block again, this 

will be a big relief! 

Masks 

Thank you so much for supporting your 

children in years 4-6 to wear a mask. This 

helps keep them and the people around 

them safe. 

Sickness 

We are very aware that we have winter 

chills, colds and gastro bugs going around at 

the moment as well as COVID. Please take 

care and keep your child/children at home if 

they are sick. 

 

 

 

Cross Country 

Just a reminder that our school cross     

country is this Thursday the 1st of             

September. 

PTA Meeting 

We would love to see you at our PTA 

meeting this Thursday at 3.15pm in the 

staffroom. 

The Orewa Beach School Way 

I Respect people. I don’t threaten, hit or 

hurt people. I am in the right place at the 

right time doing the right thing. I do my 

learning as well as I can. I do what the 

teachers tell me to do the first time.  

That’s how it is at Orewa Beach School. 

We are encouraging our students to display 

our school values. 

Resilience - I pick myself up and carry on. 

Empathy - I understand how others feel. 

Self-belief - I know I can. 

Perseverance - I keep going, I keep trying. 

Equity - A fair chance for everyone. 

Cultural Awareness - I respect all cultures. 

Togetherness - I belong to the Orewa Beach 

School Family. 

When we are abiding by our school values 

we work together, are kind to each other 

and school is a safe, happy place to be. 

We do NOT swear at our school! 

We have zero tolerance for bad language. 

There will be consequences for these       

actions and parents will be informed. 

 

 

 

http://www.orewabeach.school.co.nz
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1798036850509805/


 

Notices 

 

Orders Due By 19th August 



Yummy Stickers 

Please help our school collect Yummy Stickers from 
various fruits. Place the stickers on a collection 
sheet and once collected please return these to 

school in your child’s bookbag so they can give them 
to their teacher. We receive free sports gear in 

return for these stickers and would really appreciate 
all contributions. 

The Yummy sticker collection sheets can be 

downloaded from:  

https://www.yummyfruit.co.nz/schools/ 

All Yummy stickers need to be handed to the     

office by Monday 12th September 2022         

Thank you 
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Ōrewa Surf Lifesaving Club 
Junior Family Membership 
Early Bird Registration now open 
  
Make the most of Summer Sundays and join us at 
beautiful Ōrewa beach as a member of Ōrewa 
Surf Lifesaving Club. We offer a fun, safe and 
family-oriented environment, building life skills, 
fitness, and respect for the water for children aged 
3-13. Our members come from all over Auckland 
to enjoy everything Ōrewa Surf Club has to offer. 
Go to our website for more information about our 
junior surf programme: https://
www.orewasurfclub.co.nz/sunday-sessions 

Final day to take advantage of our early bird 
family membership rate is Sunday 16

th
 October 

2022.   
First day on the beach, Sunday 30

th
 October. 

Ready to join:  https://
www.orewasurfclub.co.nz/how-to-join 

  
With thanks-Lucy 
Junior Committee Deputy Chair 

Orewa Surf Life Saving Club 

 

 

 

 

 

Come on down to Animates Silverdale this Saturday 3rd September 

from 9am - 4pm to meet the puppies from the Saving Hope         

Foundation.  Sausage sizzle, along with raffle fundraiser and the 

Harcourts coffee and cone truck will be there from 930am - 

1230pm.  Support this worthy charity and meet a heap of gorgeous 

https://www.yummyfruit.co.nz/schools/
https://www.orewasurfclub.co.nz/sunday-sessions
https://www.orewasurfclub.co.nz/sunday-sessions
https://www.orewasurfclub.co.nz/how-to-join
https://www.orewasurfclub.co.nz/how-to-join
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